
Isabella Township Regular Board Meeting 
June 6, 2022 

7:00 pm 

 
 

The Isabella Township Regular Board Meeting was called to order:  by Supervisor Rick Ervin at 7:00 p.m. 

at the Isabella Township Hall. 

 

Present were: Linda Bechtel, Rick Ervin, Hannah Fitzpatrick, Thomas Reihl, and Robert Walton 

 

Meeting opened with Pledge of Allegiance led by Supervisor Rick Ervin. 

 

Approval of Agenda:  Hannah Fitzpatrick moved to approve agenda. Robert Walton supported. Agenda 

approved.  

 

Approval of Minutes: Minutes were reviewed from the May 9, 2022 meeting. Robert Walton made a motion, 

seconded by Thomas Reihl to approve the minutes as presented. Motion passed. 

 

Guest Speaker: Erin Zimmer spoke about running for State Representative. 

 

Public Comment: Robert First asked about Rosebush Road contracts. Marj Horan would like to get bids on 

eavestrough for park pavilions.  

 

New Business: 

• Rick Ervin talked about looking into township wide trash removal. 

• Vernon Road overpass is shut down for 2-4 months from being hit by vehicle. 

• July’s board meeting being moved to July 11, 2022 due to the holiday. 

• Hannah Fitzpatrick talked about township website launch.  

• Tax bills will be mailed out on July 1, 2022. 

• Rick Ervin gave update on park damage from truck rally. 

• 2022 Gravel contracts were discussed in detail. [Robert Walton made a motion, seconded by 

Thomas Reihl to approve gravel contract for 2 miles. A roll call vote was taken. All board 

members in attendance approved. Motion passed.] 

• Dave Tice made a donation of flowers and rosebushes for park/township. 

• Blystone and Bailey planning to donate bench and/or flags for park. 

• LouAnn Mogg gave detailed update on township park project. 

  

Financial Report:  Linda Bechtel presented the Treasurers report. Rick Ervin made a motion, seconded by 

Thomas Reihl to accept the financial report with an ending balance of $869,034.29. A roll call vote was taken.  

All board members in attendance approved. Motion passed. 

 

Hannah Fitzpatrick presented the bills. Rick Ervin made a motion, seconded by Thomas Reihl to pay checks 

#1033-1056. A roll call vote was taken.  All board members in attendance approved to pay vouchers as 

presented. Motion passed. 

 

Adjournment:  Rick Ervin moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Robert Walton.  

Meeting declared adjourned. 
 

 


